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TOWN BOARD MEETING 

TUESDAY, MARCH 30, 2021 

6:00 P.M. 

FREEDOM TOWN HALL 

W2004 COUNTY RD S 
 

 

 

1. CALL TO ORDER, ROLL CALL, INVOCATION, PLEDGE 

Town Board Meeting called to order by Chairman Charles Kramer at 6:00 p.m. 
Members present: Chairman Charles Kramer, Supv. Brandon Conrad, Supv. Tim Maass,  
Supv. Kevin Schuh and Supv. Jason Vandenberg. 
Also present: Clerk/Treasurer Colleen Laha 
 
Invocation. 
Pledge recited. 

 

2. VERIFICATION OF POSTING AND APPROVE AGENDA 
Posted on the 2 Boards at the Freedom Town Hall and on the Town website on the 29th day of 
March, 2021 at 3:00 p.m. by the Clerk’s Office.  Also posted at: Dairyland Depot, Freedom Mini 
Mart and Shop & Save Mart/ Halesi, LLC. 
Motion by Supv. Brandon Conrad with second by Supv. Kevin Schuh to approve the agenda as 
posted. Vote: 5 Yes 0 No Motion Carried. 
 

3. RE-CONSIDERATION & POSSIBLE ACTION ON NORTHEAST ASPHALT CONTRACT FOR ROAD BIDS 

Supv. Tim Maass has discussed with Fran Letter of Northeast Asphalt the bid prices.  Northeast 

Asphalt will honor those bids even if the Town does not contract to do all the roads that were bid 

on.   

Motion by Supv. Tim Maass with second by Supv. Brandon Conrad to re-consider the motion from 

the March 24, 2021 meeting that tabled the Northeast Asphalt Contract for road bids. 

5 Yes 0 No Motion Carried. 

 

4. CONSIDERATION & POSSIBLE ACTION ON NORTHEAST ASPHALT CONTRACT FOR ROAD BIDS 

The board discussed that no erosion control will be needed.  Concerns over what might be under 

the road was dismissed that there have never been any issues with soils beneath the roadways in 

Town of Freedom in the past. 

Motion by Supv. Brandon Conrad with second by Supv. Jason Vandenberg to contract with 

Northeast Asphalt to re-construct Murphy Rd/Marty’s Court- $190,633.50, Broadway Drive - 

$168,611.50, Timm Road - $45,806.40 - VFW Park Soccer Field for $138,751.80, Traffic Control - 

$6,385.00, Murphy Rd & Marty’s Court Driveways (1 driveway) - $408.60, Broadway Drive 

Driveways (8 driveways) – $2712.40 totaling $553,309.20, with Town of Vandenbroek paying 

their share of Broadway Drive. 

4 Yes 0 No Motion Carried.  (Chairman Charles Kramer abstained) 
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5. CONSIDERATION & POSSIBLE ACTION ON PUBLISHING OF TOWN MINUTES 

A discussion was had on what options are available to keep the residents informed about what is 

taking place at town board meetings.  The board discussed the low turnout for meetings.  We do 

have the approved minutes on the website.  The board would like a link on the front page of the 

website to access the minutes of the board meetings.  Currently you need to go through a few 

steps to access the minutes.  The clerk will look at making the website more user friendly.   

 
6. ADJOURN  

Motion by Supv. Tim Maass with second by Supv Brandon Conrad to adjourn  
at 7:17 p.m.  
Vote: 5 Yes 0 No Motion Carried.   

 
 
         Colleen M. Laha, Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 


